Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 3:05 PM To: Lysynski, Heather <a href="mailto:lysynsk@London.ca">hlysynsk@London.ca</a>>

Subject: Re: EEPAC

Chair and Members Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee

Due to a change in my educational schedule, I am unable to attend the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee meetings until January, 2018. I am respectfully requesting the Committee's permission to remain on the EEPAC, taking a leave of absence.

I will still continue to support the various Working Groups, including the Cat & Bird pamphlet.

Thank you,

Caitlin